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After an internal review, we are updating the payment method for investments made over the phone. Instead of 
using a debit card, you will now be asked to pay via electronic bank transfer. This enhancement ensures your funds 
are always protected. 

Currently, when you make an investment over the phone, we collect payment via debit card, but JPMorgan does not 
receive the money immediately. In the future, payment will be due via electronic bank transfer three business days 
after the transaction. This allows you to keep your money longer and ensures it is always protected. This change will 
be implemented from 18 November 2024.

Removal of Debit Card payment functionality
 


